
ANNOUNCEMENTS for the 9th SUNDAY in ORDINARY TIME 

Good morning, we have these announcements: 

1. We thank our guests this morning, The River City Chorale from Hudson, 
Wisconsin in the US for the beautiful music at Mass. You can find more out 
about them at these links as well as pictures from this morning:  
https://therivercitychorale.org  
https://www.facebook.com/river.city.chorale  

2. There are collection boxes near the entrances for donations to the bazaar for 
the Feast of Saint Anthony. The sales of these donated items will raise funds 
for the parish here at Santiago in one weeks’ time.  

3. We are pleased to announce that there is now a Facebook group for the 
English community in the Parish of Tavira. The link to the page is in the 
WhatsApp group or you can find it by searching for “English Community -
Tavira Parish” on Facebook.  

4. You are also invited to join with the English community of this parish in 
raising money to renovate the doors of Santiago church as a gift to the parish. 
Thus far we have raised almost €1,000 but more is needed. Please give 
something above your regular contribution and designate this for the parish 
doors. Please see me or the parish office after Mass if you wish to contribute 
by bank transfer.  

5. In our church in Santiago, we have adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
every Thursday from 9 AM to 10 AM.  

6. These announcements are posted to the English community of the Parish on 
WhatsApp and to Facebook. If you are not already part of the WhatsApp 
group, please see me after Mass. There is important parish information 
posted regularly in the group.  
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